
Psychology is taught as a standalone subject in many European countries, however, its 
value for students‘ academic, professional, and personal lives is not widely 
acknowledged. The aim of EFPTA’s webinar is to bring together stakeholders from 
different countries and institutions and discuss various opinions on the value of 
teaching psychology as a  school subject for students under 19-year-old. We hope to 
initiate a step forward to fruitful interdisciplinary and international cooperation to foster 
high-quality teaching of psychology in schools around Europe.

THE VALUE OF TEACHING PSYCHOLOGY IN SCHOOLS: 

Panel discussion with international stakeholders

EFPTA WEBINAR - 6th MARCH 2025

6th March (Thursday) 2025  (16.30 UK, 17.30 CET)

Online - MS Teams

www.efpta.org 

www.facebook.com/efpta

info@efpta.org

Registration form: https://forms.gle/iQDzwaoKqqymRS9F6 
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